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Oscar Grady Public Library 
Patron Identification Policy 

 
 
All patrons are required to show their Library card at the time of check out to ensure the identity 
protection of the individual. This is a system-wide library policy that must be adhered to. To receive a 
Library card, the identification needed is a state driver’s license or state ID card showing a current 
address. If necessary, other proof of identification is a utility bill showing proof of current address or a 
letter of correspondence from the Village of Saukville. 
 
If lost, replacement cards are available for a $2 fee.  Cards with excessive damage will be replaced by the 
library at no charge.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


